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DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

• Drainage issues have been occurring in certain fields and a resolution is still 

being investigated.  

• The color committee selected shades of gray for the auditorium with a 

Dover Green curtain and wood accents.  The JBC approved this selection.  

Colors are still being selected for the gymnasium.    

• The contingency budget was reviewed in detail at the most recent meeting.  

The budget is tight, but the project is still on budget and on time. 


